
 
 
 

 

S​HERMAN ​B​OARD OF ​E​DUCATION 
CURRICULUM MEETING  

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 12, 2020 
THE SHERMAN SCHOOL - SUPERINTENDENT’S OFFICE 

 

Vision Statement 
 

We enable all Sherman Students to become the best possible version of themselves.  
We provide an environment where our children develop into empathetic, self-directed,  

critical thinkers who don't give up when faced with challenges. 
A Curriculum Committee meeting of the Sherman Board of Education was called to order by Mrs. 
Lenihan at 5:00 PM on February 12, 2020. 
 

1. PRESENT:  
For the Board: Mrs. Diotte, Mrs. Lenihan and Mr. Neunzig  
Administration: Dr. Melendez and Mrs. Snowden  
 

2. DISCUSSED: 
Discussion included the templates for curriculum writing, process for board approval and posting  
to the school website. 

  
The States Accountability Report was discussed in great detail. The state rates on 12 different  
indicators. We are penalized in one of the indicators because our participation rate is below  
95%. The committee asked Mrs. Snowden to present the information at the regular BOE 
meeting on March 4th.  

 
3 ADJOURNED  

Meeting adjourned at 5:45 PM.  
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Dorinda Lenihan 
Chair, Curriculum Committee 
Sherman Board of Education  

 


